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               September 14, 2017 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

 On behalf of the Nashwaak Valley Home and School Association we 

are requesting donations of goods, services or promotional items for our 

annual auction.  This event is to be held on Tuesday, November 14/17 at the 

Nashwaak Valley School.  This is a major fundraiser for our association and 

its success is vital.  The teachers and students depend on us to support the 

various activities and functions that add to the quality of their school life. 

 

 With funds raised in the past we have purchased computers, library 

materials, math and science equipment, year-end prizes, improved playground 

facilities, sent our children on various field trips, sponsored activities such 

as Nutrition Month, Teacher Appreciation Week, Hot Lunch Programs and 

Winter Carnival. 

 

 Students, parents and teachers are busy preparing homemade items 

for the auction and in the past the donations of goods and service and gift 

certificates by local businesses has had a tremendous impact on the success 

of our auction. 

 

 We thank you in advance for your consideration and support, 

 

 

Yours Truly, 

 

Nashwaak Valley Home and School Association 

 

Per: _____________________________________________________ 

Telephone: ________________________________________________ 

 
 

http://nashwaakvalley.nbed.nb.ca/

